
IMPORTANT INFO

PICTURE DAY:

Picture day will not be held on the original dates.  Due to social distancing and since we are still 
missing a few of the costumes, picture day is postponed.  More information will follow.

RECITAL:

The school has cancelled all school and non-school activities for the rest of the school year.  We 
are still waiting to hear if we will be able to hold the recital in July or August.  More info to follow.

COSTUMES:

Not all costumes are in.  Once they are in, we will be open for you to pick up your costumes.
Costumes can not be refunded (costume company policy).  We will do our best to reuse and 
resell costumes next season.

CLASSES:

We would love to open up in June but we must meet the CDC requirements.  If we are able to 
open, there will be studio guidelines in place.  Tuition will be collected for the month of June for 
those families who did not pay the year in full.

SUMMER INTENSIVE:

We are hoping to be able to hold our summer intensive this July as usual (July 13-17).
Schedule to follow.  

T-SHIRTS:

Please log on to our website, dancepointestudio.org to order our new t-shirts!  Orders are taken 
and paid on line.  Please use our new PayPal payment and ordering system.

REGISTRATION FOR THE 2020-21 DANCE SEASON:

Registration will be held a little differently this year.  

Registration forms will be available for download on the website.  Please print this form and fill it 
out before you come to register.  To move things along as quickly as possible, please know what 
your dancer wants to take for the next season.  

Registration times to be announced.

WE HOPE EVERYONE IS HEALTHY AND SAFE!  WE CAN’T WAIT TO SEE YOU AGAIN 
REAL SOON!

Ms. Jane and Ms. Lindsay

http://dancepointestudio.org

